
  Our Learning 
This week – 11th to 15th March 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 18th to 22nd March 
- We will be listening carefully to the pace and volume of different music and thinking about 
how it makes us feel. We will use different pens, pencils, crayons and paints to create marks 
as we listen to music. 
- We have been mastering the numbers 1-3, adding the right quantity to our 5 frame and 
starting to match the numerals to the amounts. Next week we are consolidating number 3.  
 

Key vocabulary 

job, movement, altogether, information, changes      

At Home 
- As you walk around the local area look at the different types of houses / homes. Are they 
all like your house? How are they different? What shapes can you see? Are they all the same 
colour? Try to identify similarities and differences.  
- Can you spot any number 1, 2, or 3s as you look at the different houses?  

We were all delighted to see that the seeds we planted last week have started 

to germinate. The stem and the leaves are starting to grow and we are 

checking for changes every day. As well as the scientific concepts we are 

using mathematical language as we measure and compare which ones are 

taller, shortest etc.  

We consolidated our knowledge of stories as we continued retelling The 

Three Little Pigs story together. We used our construction skills to create 

houses for the pigs, talking about different ways to stop the wolf blowing it 

down. We looked at different types of homes around the world to inspire our 

own creations. Some of the houses were extravagant, with many different 

rooms, some were tiny but perfectly formed. The children worked together 

using their problem-solving skills, collaboration and communication skills. 

Some of the children have been excited to tell us about their family starting 

Ramadan this week. Decorations have generously been donated and families 

have been in to tell us about Ramadan for them. Children showed us their 

prayer mats, showing us the respectful way they use them, taking shoes off 

and Zamzam showed us how she covers her hair just like her mum. It is a 

special time for Muslims to spend with family and friends, doing good deeds, 

praying and reading the Qur’an. We would welcome any photos of family 

celebrations if you would like to send them to us.  


